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ANNOUNCEMENT OF BOARD MEETING 
 

The Board of Directors of LUK FOOK HOLDINGS (INTERNATIONAL) LIMITED ("the Company") 
is pleased to announce that a board meeting will be held on 28th November 2011 (Monday)  
at 3:00 pm at which the announcement of the Company's unaudited consolidated results for 
the six months ended 30th September, 2011 is to be approved for publication, and the 
recommendation of an interim dividend (if any) is to be decided.  

 
 
 
 

By Order of the Board 
LAW Tim Fuk, Paul 
Company Secretary 

 
Hong Kong, 11th November 2011 
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